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 Understanding and applying the many changes that 
take place when the National Electrical Code® [NEC®] 
gets updated every 3 year can be stressful and a 
confusing time for even the most proficient user of the 
Code. In partnership with King Royal Publishing Group 
and Electrical Code Academy, Inc., we are pleased to 
introduce our monthly code change series designed to 
bring the most significant changes to the user of the code 
in an easier to understand format. 

Over the next 12 months this series will identify several 
significant changes that are taking place in the transition 
from the 2017 edition of the National Electrical Code® 
to the 2020 edition of the National Electrical Code®. 
While may publications will be written on these changes, 
our effort is to bring an interactive monthly publication 
that will contain links, images and commentary to the 
changes that will help the end user of the NEC® by 
providing clarity and unity to the overall interpretation 
and implementation of the NEC®, such as this 2017 
NEC® Change graphic used to illustrate significant 
changes as shown below. 

 

Additionally, the series will provide detailed explanation 
to the significant changes to the NEC® and where 
necessary provide clickable links to videos and other 
articles that may provide additional insight into the 
changes being discussed. For example, if the presented 
change was in regards to GFCI [Ground-Fault Circuit 
Interrupters] requirements in section 210.8(A) a 
subsequent link would be provided, such as: 2020 NEC® 
Change - Section 210.8(A)(5)- Basements 

The goal of this publication is to provide the most 
comprehensive, exhaustive, and informative explanation 
of significant 2020 NEC® Changes. Paul W. Abernathy 
was selected to author this series based on his over 30 
years of his “no-nonsense” approach to explaining the 
National Electrical Code® in the most simplistic format 
possible. Paul also provides valuable insight into the 
National Electrical Code® as a member of NFPA70® 
Code-Making Panels #5 and #17. 

The first official issue [Volume 1] is set to release on 
August 10, 2019. Each issue and subsequent issues will 
systematically move through the code and contain 5-8 
significant changes per issue to be presented and 
explained. Each change will be supported by paraphrased 
code language crafted to emphasize the change as well as 
previously mentioned illustrations, where applicable to 
assist in overall comprehension of the change. 

The subscription price is $14.95 per issue or $159.95 
annually. Advance registration for this series is available 
at www.MasterTheNEC.com 

Notice: National Electrical Code®, NEC®, NFPA70® are registered 
trademarks of the National Fire Protection Association [NFPA] and 
should NEVER be taken as endorsements of this educational series in any 
way, shape or form. The use of registered marks in this series are for 
educational purposes only. 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=q_SRk1dP5PA
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